Urban Studies and Planning students:

CSU Student Center  Facilities Planning 

Focus Group

Invitation to participants

There will be a focus group session as part of the Student Center Planning study on Monday, January 31st at 5:00 pm in the Sweet Seminar room.  The session

will last about an hour.

This will be one of several focus groups that are scheduled over two days

to capture student opinion on what constitutes the ideal CSU Student Center.  The session may be of particular interest to students in the College of Urban Affairs - it will be run by Perkins & Will Architects, who the University has hired to head the Student Center planning study project.

The results of the focus groups will be used to plan the space and programming for a redesigned University Center. 

Pizza and beverages will be served!

Questions??:

Kathleen Mooney

Auxiliary Services Manager

Cleveland State University

216/687-5540

